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Montana FCCLA
spotlight

Welcome Back, Montana FCCLA!Welcome Back, Montana FCCLA!

Our August Spotlight is on
Jaeda Paul, from Plevna FCCLA.
Jaeda represented Montana in
the Job Interview STAR Event
at NLC and not only earned the
title of national champion, she
had a PERFECT SCORE!
Congratulations, Jaeda!
Who do you know that belongs
in the spotlight? Submit your
Spotlight nomination here!

Welcome back to school!! The State Executive
Council hopes that you have had a great summer.
We would like to welcome all the Montana Chapters.
old and new, also all of the chapter members. Thank
you for being in FCCLA and we hope to be able to
connect with all chapters throughout the school
year. Now that school is back please keep up on
emails and getting started are your first meetings.
Also don’t forget to follow us on social media, under
Montana FCCLA. Welcome back again and have a
great first few weeks of school!! 

Think you know the State Officer team? Check out
the matching quiz on page 4!

Connect w ith us !Connect w ith us !

https://www.instagram.com/fcclamontana/?hl=en
https://mtfccla.org/
https://www.facebook.com/montanafccla/
mailto:director@mtfccla.org
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfqeNYZtqbP42s3RGter6KDkjltkH9Iozpbm8ouEfvL_M71aQ/viewform?usp=sf_link


FCCLA is all about service and it is now easier
than ever to submit service hours! Use this
Google Form every time you and your chapter
has hours to submit, then chapter advisers
receive a quarterly email with the statistics. Be
sure to submit your service hours regularly to
receive recognition for your efforts!

Coming up!
September 6, 13, 20 & 27
New adviser professional development webinars, from
4:30-5:30PM. 
Email Tracey to register

September 15: Deadline to enter the Montana FCCLA
Bulletin Board Contest (see p. 6)

Affiliation is open! Visit the portal to log in and start
adding your members!

Vision Zero priority grant requests are due 
November 17

Check out the Montana FCCLA website, as new
resources are being added often!

Go For The RedGo For The Red

Sponsor a "bring a buddy" campaign. Have each
member bring at least one friend to a chapter or
district/regional meeting and then encourage that
person to join FCCLA.
Challenge each member to ask three other people
to join. It never hurts to ask! Explain to students the
Go For the Red membership campaign as an
incentive.
Volunteer to help with new student orientation
programs, including FCCLA as a potential activity for
students.

Did you know Montana FCCLA increased membership
by 14% in 2023-24? Did you also know there is a national
campaign to recognize chapters and members who are
rock-star recruiters? Go For The Red is FCCLA's
membership recruitment campaign. Members and
chapters can win fabulous prizes simply by recruiting
members and sharing how they did it here. Some
membership ideas include:

Find more ideas, or submit your award application here

Culinary cornerCulinary corner
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At Your serviceAt Your service

SCHOLARSHIPS THROUGH CULINARY
As the school year begins,  it  may not be on

your radar to think about scholarships for
post-secondary programs just yet… but the
sooner you start thinking about them, the

better you can prepare to apply!  These
specif ic scholarships are for anyone
thinking about a future in culinary,

hospital ity,  tourism, or related areas.  
Here is a l ink to scholarships offered

through ProStart
https://chooserestaurants.org/programs/sc

holarships-grants/scholarships/explore-
scholarships/ 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdI8d7vxr7dBOitch9OcQCwG19pUObgNvkcOleuTDSm_E1JUw/viewform
mailto:director@mtfccla.org
https://affiliation.registermychapter.com/fccla
https://mtfccla.org/
https://fcclainc.org/join/go-red
https://fcclainc.org/join/go-red
https://chooserestaurants.org/programs/scholarships-grants/scholarships/explore-scholarships/
https://chooserestaurants.org/programs/scholarships-grants/scholarships/explore-scholarships/


The Sec invites you to experience the ultimate journeyThe Sec invites you to experience the ultimate journey
By Brylee Stordhal, VP of Community Outreach
The State Executive Council has been hard at work this past summer. We started our FCCLA journey at the
National Leadership Conference in Denver, Colorado and at our July SEC retreat in Emigrant, Montana. At the
July retreat, the SEC voted on and approved the Montana State Outreach Project, The Road to Financial
Fitness. We hope to educate and promote responsible earning, saving, and spending through this year's
project by encouraging chapters to participate in financial education within their communities. Starting with
the class of 2026, half a credit of personal finance will be required to graduate in the state of Montana. We hope
that our State Outreach Project will aid in the promotion of FCCLA in the classroom, which is one of our goals
as a State Executive Council. Alongside our State Outreach Project, we also spent our time planning and
organizing each district’s fall meeting by preparing workshops and activities for the members to enjoy.
Alongside the hard work that was put into the July SEC retreat, us State Executive Council members also had
some fun! We completed scavenger hunts, a challenge course provided by AMB West, navigated the struggle
of nine teenagers sharing one bathroom, and became closer as an FCCLA family. From the entire SEC, we
could not be more excited for this upcoming school year! Please help us in making this year our ultimate
journey, together. 

By Alexus Phelps, VP of Membership
Recruitment is the main base of FCCLA and having a successful chapter. Now that it is August and school is
upon us this needs to be something that is in our minds and something that we can start to plan as that
FCCLA meeting notification comes up on your phone. Something we thought would be helpful is having some
starting ideas to give you more of a head start. Some of our top ideas are an Ice Cream Social. This is when you
promote a certain meeting you have on a day and have it so they will come and have ice cream as well as
network about this awesome club they are able to join. Another popular idea is “Bring a friend” meeting,
encourage current members to bring friends to a meeting, it would be nice to have snacks, and have them all
network and explain how FCCLA works and what opportunities are available as well as encourage them to join.
The last idea we are sharing is you could talk to your advisor, or even another FCS teacher about coming into
their classes and doing an elevator speech and giving the source of our members the information that they
could need to join as well as encouraging them to check out a meeting and giving FCCLA a try! Always
remember to get FCCLA out there, the more you talk the more people listen. 
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FCCLA Membership: Share the OpportunityFCCLA Membership: Share the Opportunity



spotlight
A spotlight nomination
submission and photo

How well do you know the Montana FCCLA State Officers? 

Part 1: Picture Perfect!
Can you match the name to the correct photo?
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SEC Who's Who?SEC Who's Who?

Connect w ith us !Connect w ith us !

I can recite all 3 of the High School Musical movies, word for word. 
A fun fact about me is that I love baking and trying new things.
One fun fact about me is I have over 150 cousins just on one side of my family! 
A fun fact about me is that I play percussion for the BCHS Jazz Band!
I have a secret talent for drawing.
I love to do crafts and anything that is creative in any way.
My first car was a 1995 Crown Victoria! 
I’m an advanced kayaker. 
I have been to Portugal 6 times.

Part 2: Get a Clue!
Can you match the description to the correct officer?

Answers will be posted on Montana FCCLA's Instagram and Facebook accounts on August 30.

Our State Executive Council includes:

Brylee Stordhal, VP of Community Outreach, Conrad
Alexus Phelps, VP of Membership, Belgrade
Lauren Plagenz, President, Fergus County
Annika Sorenson, VP of Finance, Forsyth
Emma Harrison, VP of Competitive Events, Wibaux
Madeline Schrecengost, VP of Programs, Powell County
Zoey Ator, VP of Parliamentary Law, Medicine Lake
Jill Baumgardner, First Vice President, Harlowton
Jacob Harvey, VP of Public Relations, Beaverhead County

2023-24 SEC

4 Juniors

5 Seniors

100% FCCLA!

https://www.instagram.com/fcclamontana/?hl=en
https://mtfccla.org/
https://www.facebook.com/montanafccla/
mailto:director@mtfccla.org


NewsNews
National Champs!

Jaeda Paul, Plevna

Brookie May &

 Melanie Zetnik,

 Jefferson
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montana shines brightmontana shines bright

  in national competitionsin national competitions

Irelyn Peoples, Lidia Harrison,
Wibaux, Chapter in Review
Portfolio
Austie May, Izzy Morris, Jefferson ,
Chapter Service Project Display
Brookie May, Melanie Zitnik, 
 Jefferson, Chapter Service Project
Display
Luca Helvik, Tyler Pembington,
Wibaux, Event Management
Jackson Robertus, Plevna, Focus
on Children
Brookelynn Ruckman, Fergus,
Food Innovations
Addison Gaugler, Hannah
Murnion, Hayden Murnion,
Harlowton, Interpersonal
Communications
Khale Bartel, Fergus, Job
Interview
Jaeda Paul, Plevna, Job Interview
Franklyn Struck, Skyview,
Nutrition and Wellness, 
Kate Martin, Moore, Promote and
Publicize FCCLA

Congratulations to the Montana
FCCLA members who placed in the
top 10 with their STAR Events entries!

Belgrade

students 

at the prostart

culinary 

and management 

competitions










